
Wildflower Ladies’ Golf Association 
Meeting Minutes 

November 12, 2020 
 

• The meeting was called to order by President Jill Marangoni at 12:57 pm. 
 

•   Approval of the minutes from the October 8, 2020 were approved. 
 

• Treasurer’s report presented by Donna Childress.  The ending balance for October 1st, 
2020 was corrected to be $5,953.26. The balance as of November 12th 2020 is 
$4,817.55.  There is currently $155.00 in the Hole in One Club and the fund will continue 
in 2021 with everyone wanting to participate for next year submitting $5.00; the fund 
will then continue to grow.  There is $700 in the Play Day fund that will be used for Play. 
Day awards and Ringer Book.  The most improved Index award is funded from the WGA 
budget. 
 

• Joan Ray could not be present but she indicated she has sent 68 cards this year. 
 

• Vicki Harris reported that this year went very well for Play Days and the group expressed 
their appreciation for Vickie’s leadership this year. 
 

• The Solheim and Boo Bash results are posted on our website as well as pictures. 
 

• The Gobbler event will be November 21st and will be an ABCD team format with a $15 
entry fee. 
 

• The Jingle Bells tournament will be December 12th.  Format has not yet been decided. 
 

• December 1st is the annual WGA Holiday dinner.  An email will go out to request 
attendees to select their main course meal.  Drink tickets may be used for wine, beer, or 
mixed drinks. 
 

• The officer candidate slate for 2021 is: 
 
 

a. President – Mary Celentani 
b. Vice President – Amy Thomison 
c. Secretary – Sue DeFrancesco 
d. Treasurer – Donna Childress 
e. Play Day Chair – Elaine Dobos 
f. Hospitality Chair – Joan Ray 
g. Web Manager – Annette Romero 
h. Ringer Book – Sue DeFrancesco 



i. Darla Beaty and Anne Wainwright – Solheim Cup Chairs0 
j. Statistics – Amy Thomison 
 

• Judy Picot thanked the WGA group for their contributions to the American Cancer 
Society fundraiser for Breast Cancer Research.  $655 was raised and there will be a 
calendar for sale with the finalists from the fundraiser. 
 

• Discussion – Mashell Retherford will be staying with us at Wildflower but has found an 
awesome new home in Sun City☺ 
 

• A new ice cream/gelato/Italian ice shop called Jeremiah’s is fantastic according to Judy 
Picot and Marie Pena☺ 
 

• Adjournment 
 
This meeting was adjourned at 1:33 PM by Jill Marangoni.  The next LGA meeting is 
scheduled for December 1, 2020 at the Holiday Dinner. 
 
Minutes Submitted by:   Sue DeFrancesco 
Approved by:   Jill Marangoni 


